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Mobile Phone Policy  

 

  

• All mobile phones MUST be fully turned off from 8.50am until the end of the school day.  

  

• They must NOT be used for communication of ANY type or photography on the school 
premises including the dining room and the school grounds  

  

• Any phones, personal music players and headphones, SEEN during the school day will be 
confiscated and parents/carers will be required to come in to school to collect the item. 

  

• School cannot be responsible for the security of mobile phones or personal music players. 

  

• During PE all money and valuables must be handed in. The school cannot be responsible for 
items left unattended.  

 

• During exams mobile phones should be kept in lockers, left at home or handed to the Exam 
Invigilator when entering the exam. 

 

 

   

Parents wishing to convey messages or contact students during the school day should telephone 

the main school office (0161 483 3622). The message will be relayed to your child.   

   

Please do not ask your child to break the school rules by making or receiving texts or calls during 

any part of the school day.  

   


